
                                                                                                                                                                           

 
 
 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcomes  
Barbara Biener to the Saddle River Group 

 
        Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is 
pleased to announce 
that Barbara Biener has joined the firm’s Saddle River office as 
a Sales Associate.   
Ms. Biener has worked as a Realtor in the are since 1986 and is 
extremely knowledgeable about Northern Bergen County.    
        Barbara has been a member of the NJAR Million Dollar 
Sales Club as well the New Jersey Distinguished Sales Club at 
her previous firm.  She attributes her success in the business to hard work, dedication to 
customer service, and her ability to satisfy the needs of her clients.  She believes in 
treating her clients the same way as she would like to be treated herself.   
        Barbara Biener has been a long time resident of Paramus and is a former 
elementary school teacher.  She has three children and six grandchildren. 
        Barbara Biener looks forward to continued success at Terrie O’Connor Realtors.  
She can be reached at the Saddle River office at (201) 934-4900 ext. 86. 
 


